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Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with enthusiasm for your child's educational journey. At Sparsh 

Global School, we are committed to providing not only academic excellence but also holistic development 

opportunities that prepare our students for the challenges and opportunities of the future. 

In line with this commitment, we are excited to introduce a groundbreaking initiative – the introduction of 

psychometric testing within our school premises during school hours for grade VIII. 

Psychometric testing is a scientific method to measure an individual's aptitude, personality traits, and interests. 

It provides valuable insights into a child's strengths, weaknesses, and preferences, which are instrumental in 

making informed decisions about their academic and career paths. 

We believe that every child is unique, with their own set of talents and potential waiting to be discovered. By 

offering psychometric testing, we aim to: 

• Unlock Hidden Potential: Discovering and understanding your child's innate abilities and inclinations 

can unlock doors to previously unexplored opportunities 

•  Informed Career Guidance: Armed with comprehensive insights from the psychometric test, our career 

counsellors will be better equipped to provide personalized guidance on potential career paths that align 

with your child's interests and abilities. 

• Enhanced Academic Support: Understanding your child's learning style and preferences can help our 

teachers tailor their teaching methods to better suit individual needs, leading to improved academic 

performance and overall satisfaction. 

• Confidence & Self-Awareness: Self-awareness is key to personal and professional success. By gaining 

insights into their own strengths and areas for development, your child can build confidence and make 

more informed decisions throughout their life. 

 

 

 

Together, let's pave the way for a future filled with possibilities and success. 

 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Dr Monika Randhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh Global School 


